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Companies listed on the Sydney Stock Exchange can now inward list on A2X 
 
 
Friday 19 November 2021: A2X Markets is pleased to announce that it recently received 

regulatory approval to its inward listings requirements that has enabled it to broaden the 
A2X inward listing universe to include any exchange and jurisdiction that has regulation 
of an appropriate standard. One such jurisdiction is Australia. 
 
As a result, the Sydney Stock Exchange (SSX) falls within this category from November 
2021.  This will provide SSX listed companies with the option to access the South African Market 

through an inward listing on A2X. It also provides a number of exciting opportunities for 
issuers in Africa and other developed markets to consider an inward listing on A2X.  
 
Other qualifying exchanges are: London Stock Exchange, NYSE, Toronto Stock Exchange, 
Nasdaq Stock Market, Euronext Amsterdam, Euronext Brussels and SIX Swiss Exchange. 
Issuers listed on these markets can have inward listing on A2X. 
 
A dual listing on A2X is straightforward and cost effective with minimal additional reporting and 
compliance requirements. This is possible as the primary regulation is undertaken by the host 
exchange. Provided the issuer remains in good standing with their host exchange (primary 
listing), and complies with the applicable A2X requirements, they are considered in good 
standing with A2X  
 
“We look forward to giving SSX Issuers access to the South African market and demonstrating 
the benefits a listing on A2X can offer their investors.” concluded A2X CEO Kevin Brady. 
 
Read more here  
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https://www.a2x.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/A2X1198-Inwards-listing-brochure_V4.pdf

